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To the Stevens Community:  

I am pleased to share with you the annual Strategic Plan report of progress for Year 7, marking the 
period of FY19 (July 1, 2018-June 30, 2019) and for enrollment and related statistics for Fall 2019. 

Thanks to the steadfast efforts of our faculty, staff, students, alumni, and friends, Stevens continues 
on its strong upward trajectory in undergraduate and graduate enrollment; student success; faculty 
growth; financial profile; and campus modernization and expansion.  

I hope that you are as proud as I am of the tremendous strides we have made towards realizing the 
goals we set forth in our 10-year strategic plan. As Stevens embarks on its 150th anniversary, there 
is much reason to celebrate all that we have accomplished.  

Per aspera ad astra,  
 

 
Nariman Farvardin 
President 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.stevens.edu/about-stevens/strategic-plan/annual-reports/year-7-report

